

1st August 2011
Dear Friend of KCDN,                                                                                                                                                                           
The Monthly Nationwide Clean-up Campaign
In our continued efforts to rally Kenyans to keep their neighbourhoods clean- http://www.kcdnkenya.org and http://kcdnkomarockswatch.blogspot.com we have made tremendous progress with The Monthly Nationwide Clean-up Campaign.
It is imperative to note that we launched this campaign in Nairobi on the 18th September 2010 in partnership with the City Council of Nairobi, went to Mombasa in February this year and have since launched similar campaigns in Eldoret, Kisii, Kisumu and Kakamega. Last weekend, on the 30th July, we were at Kileleshwa in Nairobi, and this Saturday, the 6th of August, we will be having a Massive Show in Donholm.
Now, we have noted that there are products which are the major pollutants all across Kenya. We want you to look at the following photos and if you find them offensive, you may want to join us and be our Major Partner in driving The Monthly Nationwide Clean-up Campaign across Kenya. Please have a look;




Your support, partnership and participation in creating a massive awareness campaign across Kenya can indeed help us address this misuse of such products.



Your support, partnership and participation in creating a massive awareness campaign across Kenya can indeed help us address this misuse of such products.


[image: C:\Documents and Settings\Administrator\Desktop\New Folder\PICT1447.JPG]
[image: C:\Documents and Settings\Administrator\Desktop\New Folder\PICT1481.JPG]
Your support, partnership and participation in creating a massive awareness campaign across Kenya can indeed help us address this misuse of such products.




Your support, partnership and participation in creating a massive awareness campaign across Kenya can indeed help us address this misuse of such products.




Once more, we are inviting your support, partnership and participation all across Kenya.

We at KCDN -www.kcdnkenya.org firmly believe that we the People of Kenya can help Clean Kenya.

This is a campaign for Kenya by Kenyans. Let us make it big......

If it is to be, it is up to me. A Clean  Kenya  Starts With me. A Peaceful Kenya is my Responsibility. 

Disclaimer; The Monthly Nationwide Clean-up Campaign is about us Kenyans. It involves all Kenyans from the various regions, religious persuasions, political thinking and we do not discriminate against any Kenyans nor any region.
Peace and blessings,
Odhiambo T Oketch                                                                                                                                         CEO KCDN Nairobi                                                                                                                           Nationwide Coordinator - Monthly Nationwide Clean-up Campaign
National Coordinator- Friends of KNH Maternity Unit                                                                               PO Box 47890-00100,
Nairobi Kenya.
Tel; 0724 365 557, 0735 529 126 
Email; oto@kcdnkenya.org, komarockswatch@yahoo.com
www.kcdnkenya.org     
http://kcdnkomarockswatch.blogspot.com
friendsofkcdn@yahoogroups.com
Facebook; Odhiambo T Oketch                                                                                                                  Facebook; Monthly Nationwide Clean-up Campaign
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